
Mrs. LePard’s K News

A Sneak Peek at this Week! 
Reading: We worked with nonfiction books.  We reviewed all the features that 
authors use to write non-fiction stories and we added the features that illustrators 
use too.  (photographs, illustrations/drawings, diagrams, and cut-aways). 

Writing:  We have been using thinking charts to write facts about a topic.  We have 
been using the words “can, have, are” to help us organize our thinking.  We used our 
last thinking chart about whales to start our first book across pages. 

Math:  We reviewed for our Unit 3 test and took it this week.  I will share results 
with you at conferences soon. 

Important Dates/Info 
One School, One Book has officially begun!  Please make sure to take the time to read to your child 
every night.  We have a trivia question about the story the next day and are hoping kids can answer it 
after reading and discussing the chapter at home. 

Conference sign-up was sent out via email.  Please sign up ASAP, as spots will fill up quickly.  Back-to-
back spots are not guaranteed with this new system.  Conferences are the week of March 12. 

Early Release Friday will be on March 9. 

March 20 is Jet’s Pizza night! 

Next Week’s Specials 

Monday: STEAM/LIBRARY 

Tuesday:  PE 

Wednesday: MUSIC 

Thursday: ART 

Friday:  STEAM

Homework 
Math Homework is attached…. 
*use a PENCIL 
*write NEATLY 
*draw with PRECISION when 
drawing circles…keep them small 
and line them up.  Start circles at 
the top……hook around/close.  
*FIX reversals and write 
numbers correctly 
*draw RECTANGLES with 
straight line and pokey corners 

High expectations=smart kids! 
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